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At its 924th meeting, on 8 February 1983, the Commission on Narcotic Drugs decided to ask the 
Secretary-General, in co-operation with the International Criminal Police Organization (ICPO/Interpol) 
and the Customs Co-operation Council, to prepare and distribute to appropriate national drug law 
enforcement agencies a comprehensive paper on controlled delivery and on practical ways of applying the 
technique. In this manner, awareness of this potential counter-measure to the illicit drug traffic would be 
more widely generated in those States whose constitutional, legal and administrative systems enabled it 
to be employed. The Division of Narcotic Drugs would be asked to report again on this subject to the 
Commission at its next regular session, giving information obtained from Member States of further 
experience gained as to the value of the technique, in order to enable the Commission to determine if it 
would be justified in recommending that the technique be more widely adopted. 

  

 

 


